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Wednesday 7th July 2021 

 

 
Parent Governor Election Result 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The ballot for the two Parent Governor places on the new West Hove Infants and Hove Junior School 
Federated Board closed at 12pm on Wednesday 7th July 2021.   
 
I am therefore pleased to be writing to inform you of the following result. 
 
The following individuals have been duly elected as Parent Governors for a 4-year term, effective 
10th September 2021: 
 

 Marie Benton (WHIS) 

 Anne-Marie Williams (HJS) 
 
I would like to thank each of the other candidates for putting their names forward and taking the 
time to submit candidate statements.  I would also like to thank those of you who voted.   
 
Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained on request by emailing me at 
bellehoward@hovejun.brighton-hove.sch.uk. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Marie and Anne-Marie on their successful appointment as Parent 
Governor. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Belle Howard 
Senior Clerk to Governors 
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